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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, January 9  
PTO Meeting 
4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Thursday, January 11  

Spring Road Winter Social 
5:30-7:30 PM 

Spring Road Gym 
 

Thursday, January 18  
Skate Night 

Theme: 90s dress 
 

Friday, January 19  
End of Semester 

11:30 AM Dismissal 
 

Monday, January 22  
No School 

 
Tuesday, January 23  

Box Top Competition Begins 
 

Wednesday, January 31  
Report Cards go home w/ 

students 
 

Thursday, February 8  
Family Bowling Night 

 
Friday, February 9  

Box Top Competition Ends 
 

Tuesday, February 13  
PTO Meeting 
4:30-5:30 PM 

 

PBIS	–	Positive	Behavioral	Interventions	&	Supports	
	

Spring	Road	students	and	staff	started	the	new	year	with	a	celebration	of	the	

positive	 behaviors	 we’ve	 experienced	 at	 school.	 	 All	 students	 and	 staff	

gathered	in	the	gym	at	8:30	a.m.	on	Tuesday,	January	2,	to	view	a	video	about	

all	of	their	positive	behaviors.		Students	were	also	given	an	added	incentive.		

Students	will	have	the	chance	to	win	a	free	scoop	at	Culvers.		Every	Friday	5	

students	will	be	randomly	selected	to	win	a	free	scoop.			
	

In	addition	to	the	free	scoop,	our	4
th
	&	5

th
	grade	Ambassadors	are	looking	for	

positive	 behaviors	 during	 the	 lunch-recess	 period.	 	 Our	 Ambassadors	 are	

celebrating	positive	behaviors	seen	by	many	students	within	the	school.		When	

an	Ambassador	sees	a	positive	behavior	they	may	recognize	the	behavior	by	

giving	a	student	a	rockin’	roadrunner	ticket.	
	

If	you	would	like	more	information	about	our	school	PBIS	program,	please	visit	

our	 school	website	 at	www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/	 and	 click	

the	link	for	the	“PBIS	website”	within	the	column	of	options	on	the	left	side	of	

the	page.	

Six Flags Reading Program 
 

The Six Flags Read to Succeed 
reading logs went home on 
Friday, January 5.  
Participating students will read 
360 minutes (6 hours) of 
reading time outside of school.  
Completed reading logs must 
be submitted to school by 
Wednesday, February 21. A 
completed reading log will 
earn a free ticket to Great 
America for this summer. 

Winter	Wonderland	
	

Join	 Spring	 Road	 students	 and	

families	 at	 the	 free	 winter	 social	

(dance)	 on	 Thursday,	 January	 11,	

from	5:30-7:30	PM.		This	event	will	be	

held	in	the	Spring	Road	Gym.		Parents	

must	 remain	 with	 their	 child	 during	

the	event.	

PTO Meeting 
ALL parents are welcome 

4:30-5:30 PM in the Spring 
Road Library 


